





Dear colleagues,

After these two years of difficulties in being able to have face-to-face activities, next academic year we are implementing again an activity regarding our role as host institution for International non-teaching higher education staff. Instead of welcoming our visitors individually throughout the year, we have organized a one-week training group event whose draft programme you may find in this web.

According to the EXCHANGE! draft programme this year we shall welcome to nonteaching staff from our partner Higher Education Institutions (HEI) in the week of 8th12th May 2023. A limit of three staff per institution has been established to guarantee participation of a more diverse range of HEI.

Please, pay attention to the key feature of this training event. We are not only expecting from our visitors to come eager to learn from us but we are encouraging them to join us in the spirit of learning sharing and knowledge exchange. According to this spirit, during our International Staff Training Week we will enjoy a session along which visiting staff will make a short presentation about one aspect from their expertise which may contribute to the learning of international attendees from different HEI. In this way we do hope for the learning experience during the week to be enhanced.

Registration for EXCHANGE! will be open till 12th April 2023. Initially, we plan to welcome a maximum of 15-20 participants. Applicants will be selected on a first come, first served basis once they have submitted their full application form (sent by e-mail upon request).

Should you have any query regarding the EXCHANGE! event, do not hesitate to contact us at <u>oriccps@ugr.es</u>

Looking forward to welcoming you in Granada, Susana Fernández Alcázar and María del Carmen Jerez Rozúa Internationalization Office Faculty of Political Science and Sociology University of Granada (E GRANADA01)